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Reference:   FOI.5618.21 

Subject:    GP Practice contact details 

Date of Request: 18 March 2021 
 

Requested: 
 
I need to contact the Practice Managers of the GP surgeries in the Hywel Dda area. Can you 
please provide the email addresses?  
 
Response: 
 
This information is already within the public domain; therefore, the Hywel Dda University Health 
Board (UHB) has applied an exemption under Section 21 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000, 
as the information is accessible by another means. 
 
Contact details of all GP Practices within the UHB’s geographical area is available on NHS Wales 
Health in Wales website and can be accessed via the following link: 
 
https://www.wales.nhs.uk/ourservices/directory/hywelddauniversityhealthboard/gps 
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